## September 17, 2019

Linda Brodersen President, Garberville Sanitary District Board of Directors 919 Redwood Dr. Garberville, CA

Linda,

It is with mixed feelings that I hereby submit my resignation from the Board effective at the close of the October 22, 2019 Board meeting.

It has been a pleasure working on the Board and with GM Ralph Emerson, GSD staff and Jennie Short during my tenure. I believe we have taken the steps necessary to provide a fairer rate structure while also improving the District's ability to upgrade the infrastructure for the mutual benefit of our customers and the District.

I wish you and the Board Members and all District staff the very best as you continue to lead the District into the future. Thank you for the opportunity to have been a part of this facet of our community and to have developed new friendships.

Sincerely,

Richard Thompson,

Rochard Stongson

Treasurer, Garberville Sanitary District Board of Directors